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31st August 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are delighted to have booked a residential trip for our Year 6 pupils to the ‘Call of the Wild’ Centre in 

the Brecon Beacons National Park near Neath in South Wales. We have booked the trip for Monday 20th 

May to Friday 24th May 2024. 

We have decided to share this information as early as possible with you, as the cost of the trip has 

unfortunately increased since this year. We have negotiated as much as possible with the centre, however 

they cannot reduce it further. The general increase in various costs means that the trip will be £431 per child. 

This includes the activities, travel and meals. We are breaking this down into as many instalments as 

ParentPay will allow, which are detailed below. You will note we have given you a 2 month break over the 

Christmas period. 

First instalment (non-refundable deposit) £71.00 by 1st October 2023 

Second instalment £72.00 by 1st November 2023 

Third instalment  £72.00 by 1st February 2024 

Fourth instalment £72.00 by 1st March 2024 

Fifth instalment  £72.00 by 1st April 2024 

Last instalment £72.00 by 1st May 2024 

 

ParentPay will require certain information to be filled out, such as emergency contacts, medical/dietary 

requirements etc. Please fill this out when making the first payment. 

We are aware that in the current financial climate this may be difficult for some parents, but we would like 

all children to attend, as this is a fabulous opportunity for them to develop independence and learn some 

new skills.  

If you are Pupil Premium eligible, please contact the school office as we may be able to help with the cost 

of this trip. If you are not in receipt of Pupil Premium but think you might be eligible, please contact the 

school office. 

 



 

We will be holding an information on Monday 25th September at 5.30pm. This will be in the year 6 classroom. 

You will be told all about the various activities your child will have the opportunity to take part in during this 

trip. This will also be a chance to ask any questions and speak to the staff. If you would like to read more 

about the centre ahead of this meeting, you can take a look at the website, www.callofthewild.co.uk. We 

will communicate the date as soon as it has been decided. 

 

If you have any queries or concerns, please speak to a member of staff. 

 

Many thanks, 

Year 6 department 

 

http://www.callofthewild.co.uk/

